To Whom It May Concern:

On Saturday, September 21, 2013 we are holding a golf tournament to raise money for
the Girls Basketball Program. This has been a successful fundraising event in the past
years and it looks like this year will be no different. We are planning to host 32
foursomes again this year.

We would appreciate your support through a donation of a $100 (checks made out to
Kalkaska Basketball) ora possrble door prize. Donatmg business’s get a sign on the golf
nt and recognition in our new gym wrth their name streaming

on the message board durrng home games
The money raised from this event W111 be used' ro,~p11rchase:',

e Uniforms : g
e Practice gear . -
e Bussing & transportatron '
e Banners

e First Aid equrpment
o Training Aids & equlpment
e Basketball Camps/Chmcs

e Team Outings ~

Thank you for your time and support of the Kalkaska Blazers If you have any
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. ;

Respectfully,

M,&&;U

Dave Dalton &z
Girls” Varsity Coach JV Girls” Coach (Event Organizer)
231.624.0027 517.944.2844

Mail to: Basketball Program c/o
Jeremy S. Guggemos
Kalkaska High School, Post Office Box #580, Kalkaska MI 49646
Fax response to Kalkaska High School c/o Jeremy Guggemos:
1-231-258-5188



